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Notification of weekend works – 
construction hoist removal,  
Saturday 26 to Sunday 27 August 2023 

As part of completion activities for the Prince 
of Wales Hospital Acute Services Building 
(ASB), weekend site activities to remove the 
external construction hoist on the western 
façade of the building are scheduled. 

Approved activities will occur between the 
hours of 8am and 5pm on Saturday  
26 August and may extend to the following 
day between the same hours (weather 
dependent).  

The construction hoist will be dismantled in 
separate pieces and loaded onto trucks for 
removal using a mobile crane. 

Construction vehicles and equipment will 
enter via the Botany Street construction gate 
and carry out all activities from within the 
construction site adjacent to the ASB. 

Some intermittent noise is likely as a result of 
these works. 

For any questions or concerns about this work, 
please contact the project team. 

Thank you for your patience while we finalise 
work on this exciting project. 

Please note that all activity dates and times are 
subject to change. 
 


